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Comments: The forest service should reclaim the roads it has closed so that fire suppression could access them

in times of need, and they do not need to be rebuilt at the time they are needed. The forest service has not

maintained roads that it had historically such as the Table Springs Trail head that has been critically neglected for

quite a long while. The trail head is used by many of the public but with the brush overgrowth almost closing the

road itself and lack of any road maintenance fewer and fewer people are willing to use it. When there is a fire and

the firefighters need to get in there it will be impossible without road work. The mindset of the forest service

needs to change back to allowing more access into the back country to the public and maintaining our roads.


